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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

A new school is being delivered in Green Square to provide modern fit for purpose education facilities to 
meet enrolment demand in the area.  

Green Square Public School and Community Spaces are being delivered by the NSW Government in 
collaboration with the City of Sydney. 

Extended Working Hours 

We are extending our working hours to ensure a timely opening of the Green Square Public School and 
Community Spaces project.  The NSW Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) has approved our 
application to extend our working hours, and the adjustments have been made in accordance with the 
amended State Significant Development (SSD) conditions for this project. 

Effective from late February 2024 until late March 2025, our working hours will be as follows: 
Monday to Friday: 6:30 am to 7:00 pm 
Saturdays: 7:00 am to 3:30 pm 
Sundays: No work scheduled 

Please note that work will continue on site throughout the school holiday period. However, no work will 
take place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise notified. 

We will ensure all activities are conducted in compliance with our approved construction noise 
management plan to minimise any inconvenience to the surrounding community. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we complete these essential works efficiently and 
with minimal disruption. 

Staying informed 

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share updates as the project progresses. 

Visit the project website: 
edu.nsw.link/GSPC or scan the QR code below 
for all the project details, project updates and 

notifications. 

Sign up for the project’s mailing list: 
for project updates and notifications, by scanning 

the QR Code. * 

  

  

*We value and respect your privacy. Your email address will only be used to send you project updates and 
notifications. We will not sell or share your information with third parties. You can unsubscribe at any time. For 
more information, please read our Privacy Policy. 
 
You can also contact us via our community information line and email using the details below. 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
https://edu.nsw.link/GSPC
https://education.nsw.gov.au/rights-and-accountability/privacy#How2
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